
	

 

 

        Issue #365             GPCA Newsletter              April 2017 
Next Meeting: Monday, April 10, 7:30 p.m. 

GPCA General Meetings are held the second Monday of each month, except July & August, at the  
Granite Presbyterian Church.  Everyone is invited to attend. 

Check us out on the Web at www.gpca.net 

Community Meets to Discuss Future of Security Square Mall 
 On Wednesday, March 15, 2017, a large room in the Morning Star Baptist Church Renaissance 
Center filled with elected officials, business owners, community leaders, association representatives, 
community residents, and others interested in hearing plans for Security Square Mall.  Councilman Tom 
Quirk, First District, and the Security Woodlawn Business Association (SWBA) hosted the meeting. An 
update on Morning Star Baptist Church’s building project was also on the agenda. The meeting began with 
greetings and opening remarks from Councilman Quirk and Marisol Johnson, President, SWBA. Elected 
officials and special guests were acknowledged.  
 Howard S. Brown, Chairman of David S. Brown Enterprises, Ltd., was introduced as a successful, 
well-known, and respected developer responsible for development of Metro, Owings Mills; Symphony 
Place, Baltimore City; Boulevard Place, Woodlawn; and many others. Joining Mr. Brown were Michael 
Glick, of Security Wards, LLC, a real estate investment group that bought the former Montgomery Ward 
space at the Mall, and their attorney, David Karceski  of Venable, LLC. Brown addressed the group about 
his company’s vision for development of Security Square. He informed attendees of the changing face of 
retail development that has emerged over recent years. Malls and box stores have become less viable and 
less profitable while the “town center” concept has gained favor as seen in White Marsh, Hunt Valley, and 
other locations. In Security Square Mall, Macy’s and Sears are expected to close; Macy’s after the end of 
the school year and Sears shortly thereafter.  The Best Buy in Woodlawn has already closed its doors.  
 Brown Enterprises has been pursuing development of Security Square Mall for years and has been 
in litigation for about 5 years. They are now prepared to move forward despite the difficulties encountered 
trying to strike a partnership with the privately owned smaller businesses that occupy space within the 
Mall. Without the anchor stores that are leaving, those businesses will find it difficult to survive. Brown 
expressed confidence that change would be taking place within the year.  
 David Karceski, explained that an advantage to the development moving forward quickly is the 
property’s existing flexible zoning classification: Business Major/Commercial, Town Center Core (BMCT) 
that allows the mixed use associated with a Town Center including housing.  (Continued on Page 2) 

April Meeting’s Speaker  
 Our speaker for the April General Meeting will be Haley Amini, a Natural Resource Specialist from 
the Baltimore County Government’s Department of Environmental Protection and Sustainability.  She will 
discuss the Small Watershed Action Plan (SWAP) including a brief overview of the SWAP process and 
goals, public input, and education. 
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UPCOMING DATES TO NOTE: 
General Meeting – April 10, 2017  
 
SPECIAL DATES 
Community Clean-Up Day, April 8 
Passover Begins, April 10 
Good Friday, April 14 
Easter, April 16 
 
 

 

GPCA 
P.O. Box 31 
Granite, MD 21163 

YOUR COMMUNITY 
NEWSLETTER 

Please print         GPCA 
Membership Application 

Name 
_________________________________________________ 
Address 
 
_________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________ 
Phone 
 
Email 
 
_________________________________________________ 

Yearly membership dues: 
Joint - $30    Individual - $20 

 
_____ I’m new in the community. 

 
Mail completed application and check to: 

GPCA, PO Box 31, Granite, MD 21163 
Pl 

 

GPCA Officers and Board of Directors 
President:  
Vice President: George Jones 410-655-8307 
tessier100@hotmail.com 
Secretary: Denise Maranto 443-695-5409  
denise.maranto@gmail.com 
Treasurer: Maribeth Diemer 410-461-4988  maribeth-13@att.net 
Directors: 
Butch Oakman 443-314-6415 oakelectric@comcast.net 
Barbara Warnock  443-200-3353 barbarawarnock@comcast.net 
Jackie Webster:  410-258-1985, daisyweb@msn.com 
Editor: Reed Hellman editorgpcanewsletter@yahoo.com 
 

GPCA ADVERTISING/ARTICLE/LETTER POLICY 
GPCA reserves the right to accept or refuse advertising. 
To place an ad: Send the ad copy by email as a pdf attachment 
where possible to the Editor by the 20th of the month prior to 
publishing.  Include information on the size desired. 
Payments for ads: Make check payable to GPCA and send to 
GPCA, P.O. Box 31, Woodstock, MD 21163 prior to 
publication deadline.  Checks should indicate ad size and 
months to be published.  No payment received = no ad 
placement. 
Rates and ad sizes: 1/8 page = $15; ¼ page = $30; ½ page = 
$50; full page = $80.  Personal ads up to one column inch: $3 for 
GPCA members and $5 for non-members.  Ads should avoid 
excessive dark areas that do not copy well. 
For articles and letters: These submissions to the newsletter 
become the property of GPCA unless otherwise agreed upon.  
Deadline for these is the 20th of the month previous to 
publication.  GPCA reserves the right to accept, reject, edit, or 
hold for a subsequent newsletter any submission. 
  
  
  
 


